
FLORIDA 

 

Please be aware the Department has changed payment vendors for the online 

application and eAppoint systems.  As a result, some payment screens may look 

different.  With the new payment site, users will have the option to enter an 

email address to receive a payment confirmation email. 

 

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Matt Tamplin 

Assistant Director 

Division of Insurance Agent & Agency Services 

Florida Department of Financial Services 

Representing Chief Financial Officer Jimmy Patronis 

(850) 413-5496 | Matt.Tamplin@MyFloridaCFO.com 
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